
Dunleith SGT Meeting April 30, 2024 (2:00-2:58)

School: Dunleith Elementary School Year 2023-2024

Members (members in attendance) Affiliation:

Rachel Brown-Miller Principal

Michelle Butler Teacher Representative

Sharon Kleckley Teacher Representative

Katina Douglas Teacher Representative

Crystal Gonzalez Parent Representative

Christine Joseph Parent Representative

Ms. Jimerson-Johnson Community Representative

*Ms. LaMarr was also in attendance.

Date: 4-30-24 Quorum Yes No

Members Present (see above highlighted)

Agenda for the Meeting

1. . Dunleith SGT Elections for the Upcoming School Year
Information from Dr. Brittney Bridges

Ms. Kleckley and Ms. Butler have fulfilled their two-year SGT Commitment

Ms. Douglas has also served for three years.

a. Suggestions for nominations:

Ms. Mary Williams, Ms. Archuletta, Ms. Bass, Ms. Bennett

▪ Elections 2024:

▪ SGT Timeline
o Notification of Candidate Declarations (March 18 – March 29)
o Candidate Declaration Open (April 8 – 26)
o Notification of Elections (April 29 – May 1)
o Elections (May 2 – May 16)
o SGT Results Announced (May 17)

We will have 3 teacher openings for SGT next year. We will follow the district’s time line for nominating and
electing for the openings.
If there is anyone who does not want to continue on SGT, they may “resign” and we can fill that position with a
nomination and election.

2. Academic Program Evaluation: We will look at these programs again and complete a +/- and decide what

programs we want to keep and which we do not want. Teachers will look at programs that we have used and



evaluate what we think has worked and not worked. With our new Language Arts program, some of the on

line programs will be eliminated. This discussion will continue with leadership and with grade level teams.

3. Heterogeneous Grouping of Students versus Homogeneous Grouping of Students: We will relook at the way

we group students to make sure we are reaching all of our students and giving them the best possible

instruction. Ms. Wright presented some ideas of how she thinks we could group students. This discussion will

continue with the leadership team and with the grade level teams. Grade levels will discuss and present what

they want and why they want it. We will then discuss as a staff and decide what type of grouping we need.

4. Calendar for the upcoming school year

Ms. Bain has created an internal calendar for the upcoming school year. They are looking at schedules and

getting feedback from teachers about the schedule for next year. This schedule will continue to change

throughout the summer to iron out any problems.

The counselors will present to SGT data that they have for the year at the next meeting.


